
 

 

We just issued a press release announcing that starting Monday, September 13 the Aging and Disability 

Resource Center (ADRC) of St. Croix County will temporarily pause indoor dining operations at all senior 

center locations in the County. This temporary pause is out of an abundance of caution due to the rising 

COVID-19 cases in the County and around the state of Wisconsin. The ADRC will continue to provide Grab 

& Go and Home-Delivered Meals options for participants. 

You can read the full press release here: https://www.sccwi.gov/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=195 

Please consider sharing this information. 

 

 

Adam Kastonek | Administration - Public Information Officer - Communications Specialist 
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